Concert Cancelled

16.May.2020
Vienna Musikverein/Brahmssaal

Ludwig Streicher Centenary

Dear friends and colleagues,

It is with deep regret that we must, due to the present circumstances, cancel the centenary concert.
The cost of already purchased tickets will be refunded by the Musikverein.
We are planning to reschedule the concert on 28, May 2022!

The Radio Programm ‘Klassik-Treffpunkt’ with Albert Hosp, honoring Ludwig Streicher on his 100"
birthday will be broadcast as planned on 16,May 2020 from 10:05- 11:35 (CET) live on O1
(0el.0ORF.at). It will also be available for listening for 7 days after it is broadcast.

Please stay healthy!
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